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Change to consent order

After reading the information below I consider that the proposals are
not a "non material change" but rather a "very material change."

Reported Press release (extract)
Constituents have been contacting Angela Leadsom over a proposed
change to the Development Consent Order (DCO) for the terminal. They
are concerned by the potential impact of the so-called ‘non-material
change’ on the DCO. They fear that the rail terminal part of the
development will be sidelined, but the logistics part will go ahead, with
road access only. They are worried about the potential detriment to
the local area.
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